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From: Beck, Drew  
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 3:46 PM 
To: Schoenemann, Jerry 
Cc: Heikkinen, Tom; Callaway, Richard 
Subject: Thanks for your help on Lovell Lane! 
 
Jerry, I wanted to let you know how much Metro appreciates your help in getting buses through 
on Lovell Lane while the construction project is occurring.  Our Operations Supervisor, R. J. 
Callaway, informed me of your efforts to keep the buses running on their regular routes. On 
behalf of all of Metro—especially the customers who rely on the buses—thank you!   
 
--Drew Beck, Planning & Scheduling Manager 
Metro Transit, Madison, WI 
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